Memo

November 17, 2011
Ian Baillie Primary School
· This is Bully Awareness Week. To raise awareness of this we are asking that students wear blue tomorrow, Friday November 18, 2011.

· It has been brought to my attention that the lower parking lot is causing concern for many parents and students. Please take a minute to look at the map on the fence and follow the parking and traffic flow instructions. We really appreciate your efforts in this. I have also included a picture of the map in this memo for your convenience. 
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